
 

 

 

BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – BTPS and Lakeland Collaboration 

NEWS RELEASE – February 7, 2023 

 
February 3, 2023, BTPS and Lakeland College kicked off the beginning of new opportunities for 
students by celebrating the dual credit courses now offered to BTPS students. This semester, the 
collaboration between the two organizations allows BTPS students a chance to earn high school 
credits and post-secondary credits which prepares them for a smooth transition to higher 
education and potential careers.  
 
To kick off this exciting partnership, a big event was held with students, staff from both 
organizations, and the Board of Trustees in attendance. During the event at Lakeland Trades 
Centre in Vermilion, students had the opportunity to learn more about the dual credit program 
and how it will benefit their future educational and career goals, as well as tour the campus. 
 
Both BTPS and Lakeland are committed to providing students with a high-quality education that 
prepares them for success in their future careers. We believe that our partnership provides a 
unique and valuable opportunity for students, and we are excited to see the positive impact it 
will have on their lives. It is an amazing opportunity outside of the high school classroom. 
 
 



 


